
Sending a big high five to all of the wonderful 
primary 1 children and their families, you are 
making us extremely proud. We love seeing your 
pictures, messages and emails, it's a new way to 
share your learning but together we're making it 
possible. Keep strong, we are getting through 
this and hopefully we'll get to see you all soon. 
Love from
 Mrs McKay and Miss Mackay x
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